
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                                 

                       
 
  

Coulsdon Church of England Primary School  
Bradmore Green 

Old Coulsdon 
Surrey. CR5 1ED 

 

Telephone: 01737-554789 
email: office@ccofe.uk 

Head Teacher: Mr Paul Garratty B.Ed (Hons); MA  

 
 
Dear Parents & Carers,         13th June 2023 

 
Year 5 Oasis Academy Taster Days 

 
Year 5 have two “Taster Days” coming up at Oasis Academy, Coulsdon, and I have provided the details 
below: 
 
Science & Technology Day - Tuesday 20th June 
Year 5 will be taking part in a science and technology day. The children will have the opportunity to work 

practically in areas of technology which they may not have access to whilst at primary school.  Children 
should arrive at school at the earlier time of 8.45am and wear school uniform as usual. Any 
necessary protective equipment will be provided by the Academy.  
 
Sports Fest – Thursday 22nd June 
During the Sports Fest the children will be able to try a range of new and familiar activities, and they will 
compete against Year 5 children from other local primary schools. The winning school will be awarded a 
trophy at the end of the day. Pupils will need to arrive at school at the earlier time of 8.45am on this day, 
already dressed in their PE kit. Please note that if the weather is wet, the event will be cancelled and the 
children will have a normal school day here. 
 
For both of these taster days, we will be leaving school promptly at 9am and walking to and from Oasis 
Academy, returning in time for normal pick up. This journey is covered under the “Local Visits Permission 
Form” which has been signed by all parents. Children will need a packed lunch for both days together with 
a refillable water bottle. Please check the weather forecast beforehand and provide either a waterproof 
coat or a sun hat accordingly. If the forecast is for warm sunny weather, please ensure that plenty of sun 
screen is applied before your child arrives at school. We would appreciate some parental help for both of 
these taster days; if would like to accompany the class, please let us know. 
 
Oasis Academy will be taking photos of the children during the taster days, some of which may appear in 
their newsletter, on their website, on their social media accounts or in the local newspaper. If you would 
like your child to be excluded from these photographs, please let us know using the Google form. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

Mr Sam Johnson 

 
Year 5 Class Teacher 

 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeh7IE9HTUHDkodq3MjsWWbIYa3KfIMcK72yWaEjP
MwnNVgJA/viewform?usp=sf_link 


